
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Re: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down (TR010025)
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On no account whatsoever should this planning application be allwoed to pass.

The proposal is very badly thought out
unnecessary
destructive
a complete waste of money
and against the national interest

On Thursday, 20 August 2020, 12:20:47 BST, A303 Stonehenge
<a303stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam

The Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure)
Rules 2010

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent
for the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down

Request by the Secretary of State for comments

Reference: 20020141

Please find below a link to the letter from the Secretary of State for Transport inviting
comments on, amongst other matters, the response to its consultation of 16 July 2020:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010025-001992

The deadline for any response is 28 September 2020

Yours faithfully

The A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down Case Team

National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate
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